Health Board gets $119,000
to promote health careers
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The Alaska Native Health Board has O the
received a grant for $119,000 to ger remendous opportunity for profes-
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technicians, .
Students selected to participate in
project will be enrolled into summer
enrichment programs to better prepare
them for higher education.
Following this will be a Cor-
por (e/Personal Mentor Program pro-
viding the student with a role model
and first-hand experience in a medical
field. .
Personal and financial counseling
will also be available to help students
decide which area of best fits
them and how to attain financial aid
for college. The health board also has
a toll-free number — 1-800-478-2426.
The program is funded for the next
three years. The first year 15 students
- the mjﬂitlli mdi:ﬂh;dodﬂe
year the program will poss :
The ram is aimed at rural
Alaska Native students, but students
who live in an urban area may call the
health board to find out about other
rams.



